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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Hyrum City Council will hold a public hearing Thursday, October 20, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, 60 West Main, Hyrum, to set the salary of the Mayor for fiscal year 2022-23 and amending Section 2.12.010 of the Hyrum City Municipal Code.

Copies of the proposed salary is available for public inspection at the City office, 60 West Main, weekdays between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.


					_____________________________________
						Stephanie Fricke
						Hyrum City Recorder
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